
 

 
 

 

December 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Re: Y11 Leavers Hoodie Order Information. 

 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase a 2025 Leavers Hoodie for your 

child.  

 

We are in the process of compiling an order with Fizz-Hoodies. The hoodies will have a large 

‘25’ print on the back, containing the names of students in the year group, and will also 

feature an embroidered logo on the front. The Hoodies will be in Heather Grey; even though 

there is only one colour option you will need to select this on the shop before you can 

proceed to payment. 

 

All students will have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers Hoodie. It is essential that their 

orders are placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. All the names of our year 11 

students will feature on the hoodie, however if your child does not want their name on the 

garment then they must make Mrs Elliss aware. 

 

To place an order, please visit the following website:  

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

 

Our School Unique ID is: 26141YR11 

 

All orders must be placed before 12th February 2025. This deadline is incredibly important, 

as we do not want anyone to be disappointed. The college will not be ordering any spare 

Hoodies, so if your child later wishes they'd ordered one once they see everyone’s Hoodie, 

unfortunately it will be too late!  

 

There will only be one order, students will NOT be able to place orders after the 12th 

February 2025. 

 

All orders will be delivered direct to college. We will advise students when this will be in due 

course. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Harnell      N Elliss 
 

Mr L Harnell       Mrs N Elliss 

Head Of Year 11     Assistant Head of Year 11 

 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

